
February Newsletter
Merryhill Preschool @ Mountain's Edge

Dear Families,

2021 has not disappointed yet! We started January with 10 children and will now start February with
21!! That's double our enrollment and you are all making our growth an amazing experience. We have
gone from 2 open classrooms to 4 starting next week! We are so excited to have your little ones to
make new friends and for our new ones to learn why you love it here so much. Remember that we do
have a referral program - one week free tuition for referring a family that enrolls.

February is Black History Month and a month of celebrating love, so what a better way to show love
then to spread Kindness. This month as we learn about Black History Month and what that means in
our environment, we will focus on being Kind and learning what that means when we are this young.
We would love for you to share how you spread kindness at home. We will have cut out hearts for the
month of February in the foyer for you to share ways you show kindness at home. We will then add
them to our "Ways to Be Kind" Wall and display them for the month.



February 1 - 5 - Super Bowl Spirit Week Fun
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Chinese New Year

Chinese New Year falls on
our Teacher In-Service Day
this year. Therefore, we will
be learning and celebrating
about this cultural event on
Tuesday February 9th and
Wednesday February 10th.
Stay tuned for more details.

Valentine's Day Class

Celebrations

We will celebrate Valentine's
Day on February 11th. Each
classroom will have special
activities planned.

President's Day

In observance of President's
Day, we will be closed on
Monday, February 15th.

Mathematics

In our intermediate class we
were practicing creating AB
and ABC patterns with color
uni�x cubes.

Sensory

In our Toddler classroom we
explored sensory and texture
using beads and hair gel.

Writing

In our Pre-K classroom we
are working on inventive
writing in our journals while
learning about
transportation.

Teacher In-Service Day

Our teachers are required to have 24 annual hours of Early
Childhood Education classes. We are always learning new ways to
continue to bring fun education to the classroom. So enjoy your day
off as we continue to learn and grow as educators.
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Wellness - Fine Motor

In our beginner class our
students practiced using
safety scissors appropriately
without assistance.

Literacy

Our infants love to be read
to, and are learning to
respond to familiar voices
while the teacher reads to
them.

Science and Wellness

In our beginner classroom,
the children learned about
baby animals as they used
lacing cards to strengthen
their pincer grip.

Facebook @ourschool

Merryhill Preschool at Mountain's Edge

Leave us a kind review on Facebook, Google or Yelp so that other
families know why you chose our school and program. Refer a friend
and get a week off of your tuition.

9055 Blue Diamond Road, Las … marisol.louis-jacques@merryhi…

(702)970-7322 merryhillmountainsedge.com
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